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Wednesday 1st July 2021 

Dear Parent, 

It is with regret that this year’s achievements and sports event will be taking place in bubbles due to ongoing 

COVID restrictions. Therefore, parents will not be invited to attend so that we can maintain the health and safety 

of everyone involved. This is particularly important at the moment as the rates of infection are very high amongst 

school aged children and young adults. 

We are aiming to film the achievement awards in bubbles which we will combine together and send home via a 

secure link, similar to arrangements at Christmas. 

This decision has been taken with a heavy heart as have many things during this difficult time, but we look 

forward to the future and the restrictions being lifted. 

Pupil reports this year will once again be e-mailed to you week beginning 19th July 2021.  

There will be no change in staffing with Teachers all remaining in their current classes next year as follows: - 

Purple Mrs Dawson EYFS /Year 1 

Green  Mr Jowett Year 2/ Year 3 

Red  Mr McNee Year 4/ Year 5 

Blue  Miss Hawkins Year 6 

Further information will be communicated with Year 6 parents regarding a leavers service by Miss Hawkins on her 

return. 

For now, our aim is to break up with all our pupils and families remaining safe and well and look forward to 

starting a fresh in September with the hope of welcoming you all back into school, I will be in touch with you 

again before we break up following the next set of announcements from the Government to clarify arrangements 

for September 2021. 

 

As always take care. 

 

 

Mrs Marrow & The Broadie Team 
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